
APPENDIX C 

LINCOLNSHIRE WASTE PARTNERSHIP – WASTE STRTAEGY ACTION PLAN 
ARCHIVED ACTION PLAN – COMPLETED ACTIONS 

 
No/
Ref 

Action Performance 
Measure 

Lead Officer Target Years 
 

Outcome 

 

 

Establish regular meetings of the 
waste minimisation/recycling officers 

group 

Minutes of meetings County Officer 
 

Johanna Walker 
 

Ongoing   The group have a 
programme of clear objects 

that support the Waste 
Strategy Action Plan 

 
UPDATE: 
07.04.10 meeting dates arranged to tie in with Waste partnership meetings and key issues to be reported 

07.04.10 Officer changed from Lisa Foster to Johanna Walker 

05.05.10 Group now meeting regularly and reporting to OWG. 
 

 

Develop contingency arrangements 
to meet landfill allowance targets 

Achieving LATS 
objectives 

 

County Officer 
 

Matthew Michell 
 

Sept 
2010 

Sept 
2011 

Sept 
2012 

Report presented to the 
OWG for their 
consideration. 

Contingency arrangements 
in place 

 
UPDATE: 
30.10.09 Ian Taylor to produce update 

05.05.10 LATS allowances now purchased to meet worst case scenario for 2012/13. 
 

 

Procurement Lincolnshire to make 
presentation to LWP re their policies 

Presentation at future 
LWP 

County Officer 
 

Sean Kent 
 

Sept 
2009 

  Raised awareness 

UPDATE: 
01.10.09 Cross reference to NKDC engagement with Procurement Lincolnshire. Deadline extended to April 2010 

05.05.10 Presentation to LWP 04.03.10 

 



 

 

Consider food waste collection once 
the EfW project has been delivered 

and waste streams assessed 
 

Undertake feasibility 
study once the EfW is 
fully commissioned 

District Officer 
 

Pat Swinton 

  March 
2013 

Report on food waste 
prepared and a course of 

action identified 

UPDATE: 
05.05.10 Awaiting completion of EfW project. 

01.10.09 Officer changed to Pat Swinton 

 THIS ACTION IS ON HOLD PENDING NATIONAL GOVERNMENT WASTE REVIEW 
 

No/
Ref 

Action Performance 
Measure 

Lead Officer Target Years 
 

Outcome 

 

 

Develop a common approach with 
respect to ‘Schedule 2 Waste’ 

Agreement by the 
OWG on a common 

approach 
 

District Officer 
 

Mark Taylor 

March 
2010 

 March 
2012  

Agreed approach across 
Lincolnshire  

UPDATE: 
01.10.09 To be discussed at next Officer Working Group 

30.10.09 Individual approaches to Mark Taylor 

15.01.10 No details have been received by MT.  All requested to provide the information for base line. 

05.05.10 Baseline data collected from all WCA’s. To be discussed at next OWG. 

 ON HOLD UNTIL NATIONAL SCHEDULE 2 AND GOVERNMENT WASTE REVIEW COMPLETED 
 
 


